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COMMANDERôS CORNER 

 
And BAM! Summer is past, 

boy time sure flies by. Time 

to buckle down for a beauti-

ful Fall season and in my 

hopes not too cold of a Win-

ter and lots of snow to keep 

Colorado green and out of 

fire problems. 

 

 Along with October coming 

up, we return to Post 11-11 

membership meetings and 

back to normality. Our first 

meeting will be October 9th at 7:00pm. It would be 

great to have a good member turn out. 

 

We are back to Bronco Football pot-lucks on Sun-

days. Come on out and enjoy the games with us and 

bring your favorite dish to share. Be sure to check our 

calendar for the upcoming events. 

 

I had the opportunity to visit the new VA hospital last 

month. It is very impressive and very large. And it is 

surely about time. 

 

Remember to keep our Veterans who are being 

treated through the VA, and our Veterans protecting 

our Country both near and far in your thoughts and 

prayers. 
 

Walt Lee, Commander   

 

 

 

 

 

AUXILIARY  
 

Thank you everyone that came to our first meeting of 

the 2018-2019 year. It was great to have such a big 

turnout. To have like minds come together for a good 

cause gives us purpose. I look forward to what we can 

accomplish together this next year.  

It was also nice that have Pilar Bottoms, District 5 

President in attendance at our meeting. Pilar gave us 

useful information about burial plans and tracking 

your volunteer hours. I made copies of both forms and 

left them with Janet to hand out as needed.  

Itôs that time of year to renew your annual Auxiliary 

membership. You should be getting your renewal let-

ters in the mail soon. If you donôt want to wait for the 

letter you can always pay online @ 

www.alaforveterans.org.  

The more we grow the more veterans we can serve.  

 

Stacey Honeyman, Auxiliary President 

 

SAL SQUADRON  

 SAL is having a great start to our new year.  

We currently have a new Finance Officer and Adju-

tant, Dave Bucher . Congratulations and welcome 

aboard.  

We will be having our meetings in the back hall due 

to all our new members and those who are participat-

ing in our meetings. All members are welcome please 
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come join us at our next meeting October 11th at 

6:00pm. We will be focusing on the proceeds from 

our bingo funds and how we will be distributing them 

to our various charities.  

Thank you all for your support.  

 

Huey Geller, SAL Commander 

 

SAL CHAPLAIN 

Now great God , Give us the power to believe in our-

selves, and what we can do, and in which we can be, 

and in what we are, May the grace of Jesus Christ be 

with us all. Amen.  

Michael Mcinerney,  SAL Chaplain 

 

ADJUTANT 

Movement on all fronts at the Post. Membership 

is increasing, thanks to your efforts. Your enjoy-

ment of activities and involving others with your 

enthusiasm. This is your Post and all concerns 

can be addressed to any Officer. But realize, as 

volunteers of the Post, we cannot answer all con-

cerns by phone (303-423-6173-my number, 303-

466-11278-Post number) or by email 

lrstarle@msn.com, in one day. Give us 3 days. 
 

We are hoping to get more members involved in 

the leading activities at the Post. We have Ameri-

can Legion Baseball sponsorship at Standley 

Lake High School, Girl Scouts and Boy Scouts.  

You and your interest can provide more commu-

nity involvement. 
 

I tell all new officers, ñFirst concern is to find a 

replacement.ò Volunteers are need in all aspects 

for the post, including public service demands. 

Volunteers are a core of those who want to help 

this post. From Blood drives, folding newsletters 

for mailing, helping serve our meals, serving on 

committees and implementing ideas from all 

members. This is all training for leadership. We 

need new volunteers and those who want to ad-

vance this training to become officers in our 

Auxiliary, Sons of the Legion and Legion. 

Important information to keep in mind, we are 

non political, non Profit. The American Legion 

promotes Veterans Affairs and Rehabilitation, 

Americanism and Children and youth activities. 

Contact our Post 303-466-1278, our members 

and officers; drop in to the lounge for verbal an-

swers from members. Any and all help will wel-

come you to our family. 
 

Please step-up and up and up. When I joined the 

American Legion I transferred to a closer Post 

and was told Viet Nam Vets were excluded from 

being Officers, only WWI, WWII and Korean 

Vets. Getting angry 6 Viet Vets volunteered to 

tend bar in the lounge, bingo and at dinners and 

events and managed to increase revenue for the 

Post. Today 50 years later, we welcome all. Vol-

unteerism is at the heart of American Legion.  
 

Check for notices at the American Legion em-

blem posted at the entrance glass enclosure and 

throughout the Post. 
 

Larry Starley, Adjutant 

 

JANETôS CORNER 

 
Fall is in the air!  It is going to be a busy month here 

at Post 11-11.   

 

On October 6th we are having a Chili Cook-off to 

raise funds to go towards the remodel of the Club 

room.  It should be a lot of fun!  There is a sign up 

sheet at the bar.  Just ask the bartender.  If you are 

going to enter your favorite chili, see Robyn for the 

rules.  We will have a 50-50 Raffle also.   

 

On Friday, October 26th we are having our Hallow-

een Party. Get your costume ready.  There will be 

prizes for the best costume.   

 

On Sunday, October 28th there will be no breakfast 

due to the early game at 11:00.  Instead we will have 

a Bloody Mary Bar and a brunch potluck.  Bring your 

favorite breakfast or brunch recipe and watch the 

Broncos play.   
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October Newsletter 

Last but not least, on Halloween, Oct. 31st, we will 

not have hamburgers. Instead we are having a potluck 

with finger food or appetizers. 

 

Just want to mention a couple of things about the 

bar.  As you know all of our bartenders and cooks are 

volunteers.  Their only payment is their tips.  Please 

tip our servers and show them how much we appreci-

ate every one of them!  Also, please use your door 

key to get in the Club. The bartender has to stop and 

push the button to let you in.  If they are really busy it 

just a distraction for them.    

 

Have a good October.  God Bless our active and re-

tired Veterans! 

 

Janet Lee, Club Manager 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

SAL  BINGO 

October 13th and 27th 

Come out and support our SAL charitiesðChildrenôs 

Welfare Foundation, Colorado Wounded Warrior and 

Fisher House. Bingo is held on every second and 

fourth Saturday of the Month at Post 11-11 beginning 

at 6:00 PM. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

POST 11-11 Hall Rental 

Are you planning an upcoming wedding, graduation 

party, bridal shower, baby shower or birthday party ? 

Check with us for the available dates for  the hall. 

Janet 303-466-1278. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Email Address - Add, Change or Delete  

If you have any changes to your email ad-

dress or would like to receive the monthly 

Post Newsletter online, please 

email  LegionPost11 -11@comcast.net . 

Thank you!  Etta  

Post 11-11 Chili Cook Off 

Saturday October 6
th

  

2 Categories  

Red Chili and Green Chili 

$10 entry fee per category 

This will be a fundraiser to 

help collect money for the 

remodel 

Have chili ready in a crock 

pot by 1pm 

Vote for your favorite 

chili!!  

Winner will receive a cash 

prize 

Winner will be announced 

at 5pm 

See your bartender to sign 

up 
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